
-----Original Message----- 
From: Darin Williams dwilliams@qualitymechanical.com 
To: onehottap <onehottap@aol.com> 

Sent: Mon, Jul 25, 2011 7:07 am 

Subject: Imperial Palace Hotel Las Vegas 

 

Stan McCallister, 

Good morning, 

We had an emergency call on Friday night at Imperial Palace.  

I had called Dave Hardin & he answered immediately & said he would be right over! 

Dave & I have a strong relationship in doing business in this fast pace town, 

where it never shuts down. 

Dave is a very loyal employee & Tap Master is lucky to have him as an employee! 

Quality Mechanical has been in town since 1971! 

Dave Hardin & Tap Master will always be our sub, 

And I look forward to more ventures! 

 
Thanks! 
 

Darin Williams 

Superintendent Plumbing, Piping, Estimation and Service 

C-37 Solar Contractor License 

LEED AP BD+C,  Infrared Camera, Pipe Patch Authorized Rep. 

A.O. Smith (Water Heaters & Boilers) Authorized Rep. 
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